Tanya Frias
182-25 Wexford Terrace Apt. 112
Jamaica Estates, NY 11432

January 10, 2007

Mr. David Vashdi
NY WoodWorks, Inc.
1259 Atlantic Avenue
Brooklyn, NY 11216

Dear David,

I would like to express my appreciation and gratitude for helping me with
my kitchen renovation. Every aspect of the process was handled professionally
and with sincere care. Your team completed the installation in a timely fashion
with great attention to detail. The end result was a beautiful kitchen.

I will be more the than happy to recommend you and your team to my
friends and family. Please feel free to contact me as a reference in the future.




